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4th October  2019 
 
Dear Year 4 Parents/Carers, 

 
Year 4 Sayers Croft Residential 

Monday 23rd to Wednesday 25th March 2020 
 
We hope that those who attended the meeting yesterday evening found it informative.  If you 

were unable to make the meeting, a copy of the PowerPoint Presentation is available to 
download from the school website. https://valleyprimary.co.uk/parents/letters/Year4 

 

As advised in our earlier letter, the total cost of the trip will be £183.  This includes all 
transport, accommodation, food, activities and insurance.  Financial support is available for 
children for whom the school is in receipt of Pupil Premium; please contact the school office 

for further details. 
 

A non-refundable deposit of £50  is required by Friday 11th October 2019 
 

 You can pay in full or alternatively in instalments as follows:  
 
  Deposit    :   £50.00  due  Friday 11th October  2019 

  Payment 2:  £50.00  due Friday 1st November  2019 
Payment 3:  £50.00  due  Friday  6th December 2019 

Payment 4:  £33.00  due  Friday  31st January 2020 
 

 

All payments should be made on Parentmail. If this is not possible then cash/cheque 
payments will be accepted at the School Office.  If paying by cash/cheque please complete 

the attached form and return it to school with your deposit by Friday 11th October 2019 
 
We would love every child to enjoy this opportunity but if your child will NOT be joining us at 

Sayers Croft, please let us know as soon as possible by indicating on the attached form. 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to come and speak to me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
Mrs Singh 
Year 4 Teacher 
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